Hawick Community Council



Chair
Hawick Common Good Fund
Scottish Borders Council
Council Headquarters
Newtown St Boswells
TD6 0SA

Dear Chair

WILLIESTRUTHER LOCH - BOARDWALK

As you know in 2015 the Community Council secured funding to provide a boardwalk around a large part of Williestruther Loch and subsequently extended it in 2017. The provision of car parking, notice board and easy access to a circular walk around the loch is proving to be very successful and much used and appreciated.

The Community Council, however, has not until recently contemplated the ongoing maintenance works and insurance to cover for this boardwalk. I write therefore to ask if the Community Council could gift the boardwalk to the Common Good Fund which would deal with future ongoing maintenance and insurance.

I look forward to hearing from you once the Common Good Committee has had an opportunity to consider this matter.

Yours sincerely

Cameron Knox Vice-Chair